September 2021
Dear Parents,

Welcome to Year 2, a very important year for you and your child. I hope you will support your child as they progress through the year.

Every child will have their reading checked each week. It is therefore very important that your child has their reading book in school everyday. It would also help if you could hear your child read each night and sign their reading record.
The children will have P.E. on Monday’s. The children are expected to keep their kit in school and take it home at half term; this ensures that if P.E. is cancelled on their allotted day we can try for a different time later in the week. The kit should include a pair of navy shorts, a white t-shirt and a pair of pumps or trainers, which all needs to be labelled. For health and safety reasons children are not allowed to wear jewellery during a P.E. lesson. (Children are not allowed jewellery in school at any time)
Homework will be given on Wednesday (on the dojos). It will consist of a piece of English and Maths work, Spellings and Handwriting as well as an ongoing piece of Topic work to be done during the half term. The Homework is to be submitted on the dojos by Monday morning for marking. I hope you will support them in this as I find the more help and support they get at home the bigger the impact it has on their overall achievement. 
Finally please try and make sure that your child attends school and is on time every day as this also impacts on your child’s achievement and progress.  I believe that if we all work together this will be a successful year.
Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Miss Seabright
Class teacher
